
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

07/27/71 

Haldeman to Mr. Sully   

a study in 1970 indicated.. we must 

continue in space, and the potentials 

of space exploration warrant the 

expenditures presently planned 

 

10/01/71  

Pete Peterson to 

Whitehead 

“concerning alteration of 

the FAA/ESRO 

arrangements…as you 

know the matter is 

extremely complex and I 

am unable to give you a 

substantive reaction” 

10/04/71 

Grubb to Rose on 

Fletcher letter to George 

Miller  

RE: the space shuttle 

and the alternative 

approaches being 

considered 

 

11/01/71   

“Jon to Bill” 

Tom W. can make lunch 

re: NASA  

Attached is “Aerospace 

industries of America” 

NOV 71 
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11/29/71   

Federation of Rocky Mountains 

States, Inc. to Nixon, Flanigan, 

Fletcher 

 “we want to renew our expression of 

support in the space shuttle program” 

12/17/71 

Peters of Madison 

County Republican 

Party to Haldeman 

“Your active support 

of a higher budget for 

NASA in FY 1973 is 

solicited”  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


